
STUBTON VILLAGE HALL CHARITY 

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING 

SECRETARY’S REPORT 

 

1. Stubton Village Hall Trustees who also form its Management Committee met seven 

times between the last AGM on the 11th April 2019 and the Charity Financial Year 

end on 31st December 2019. Meetings were curtailed to a single Zoom meeting in 

April and a joint meeting with the Stubton Social Club Management Committee in 

August during 2020. 

 

2. R. Thornton, the prior Chair, resigned as a Trustee and Committee member in August 

2019, A Treacy left the committee shortly after the last AGM and C. Paul, a co-optee, 

left the committee in September of that year. 

 

 

3. Attendance at VHMC meetings was good with an average of 88%. 

 

4. At the last meeting and for the sake of openness the Committee decided that in future 

wherever possible its meetings would be open to and documents made available the 

Public. 

 

R. Crooks 

1st October 2020 

 


